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WHAT’S GOING ON

The ELD Team continues to work
with our ML students to complete
ACCESS testing. There are 4 parts
to the test, so please ensure your

child is coming to school regulary so
they are able to complete all 4 parts.

Also, it is important that students
get a good night’s sleep so they are

well rested before testing. Thank you
for your continued support!

CELEBRATING BLACK
HISTORY

RESOURCES
Feb. 11 - 2nd Quarter Report Cards
Released Online

Feb. 14 - Schools Open - Inclement
Weather Make-Up Day

Feb. 17 - Schools and Offices Closed -
Presidents’ Day

Feb. 28 - First Day of Ramadan

Feb. 28 - 3 Hour Early Dismissal
(12:40pm)

February 2025

IMPORTANT DATES

PGCPS Immigration Resources 

Black History Month is a time to learn
about and celebrate the important
contributions of Black people to our
world. It helps us understand their

history, struggles, and achievements. This
month is a chance for families to come

together, share stories, and teach
children about the strength and
creativity of Black individuals. By

celebrating Black history, we can build a
more caring and equal society for

everyone.


